
 
 
 
 

Morrow Elementary School 
408 SW 76th Terrace, North Lauderdale, FL 33068 

and the Bilingual/ESOL Department 
 

Cordially invites you to 

 

ESOL Parent Night 

In the school cafeteria 
 

Tuesday, October 22nd, 2019 

6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 
We will share information about the Broward County Public 

School System, the district/school’s ESOL Program, how to get 

involved in your child’s school, and resources to help your child 

to be academically successful. 

 

Attend to receive free materials 

 
For more information please call 754-321-2951 or 

Email us at: esolparents@browardschools.com 

 

 First Parent Training 
of the year! 


